Ibstone CE Primary School Newsletter

Nurture - Inspire - Grow

Ibstone, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP14 3XZ Telephone: 01491 638281 Email: office@ibstone.bucks.sch.uk www.ibstoneschool.org.uk Headteacher: Mrs Louise Long

Issue 32 - 24.05.19

Dear Families,

What a wonderful way to end this half term! The children had a great time smashing their Friday Mile walk record this morning! They have managed to get the time down from 20 minutes and 20 seconds to 16 minutes and 46 seconds. I think our aim of 15 minutes by the end of July is certainly achievable!

After a brisk walk we thoroughly enjoyed our den building morning, the children worked incredibly well in their House teams and produced some fantastic dens!















After a busy morning, we came back to enjoy a cup of hot chocolate and a toasted marshmallow! A huge thank you to Mrs Bridgen for setting up the fire pit and well done to all the children for listening carefully and toasting their own marshmallows very sensibly! We are all looking forward to our next den building session at the end of next half term.

In other news...

Uniform

As it is getting to the end of the school year, children tend to have a huge grow spurt and all of a sudden need new jumpers, shoes and other clothing! As a school, we do not want you to spend huge amounts on uniform and shoes as we head to the final few weeks of the year so, if you have a Year 2 child and you need new school jumpers, please purchase the V neck jumpers from SportsCrest as you will be able to use these when the children move into Year 3.

Likewise, if suddenly at the end of June, their school shoes are too small, please do not feel that you have to go out and spend huge amounts on a new pair, we are more than happy for you to send your child in to school in a dark pair of shoes/trainers.

Special Visitors at Kites Holiday Club

Kites Holiday Club will be welcoming some special visitors on Wednesday morning. Our local police officers will be visiting the children and allowing them to look at their police car and equipment. They will also be bringing some dressing up for the children to try on! If you would like to book your child in for this experience, please email the school office as soon as possible.

Have a wonderful half term!

Louise Long Headteacher

Wish Tree

We are often asked if there are bits people can buy for the school to help us out. We have decided to try out our wish tree which are the things that we are running low on in school or things that would enhance our curriculum. If you would like to pop one of these in your shopping trolley or have any spare at home, we would be very grateful for your help.



Headteacher's Awards

Diary Dates New or amended dates in BOLD

Date	Occasion	Who?
	June 2019	
Mon 3 rd	Inset Day	Everyone
Tues 4 th	Children back to school 8.50am	All children
Thurs 6 th	Pre-school workshop 2-3pm (booking required)	Prospective families
Fri 7 th	Mobile Planetarium – information sent 17/05/19	All children
Fri 7 th	Celebration Worship – 2.30pm	Year 2 & 3 families
Mon 10 th	Garsington Day 1 – information sent 17/05/19	Woodland Class
Thurs 13 th	Sports Day – 1.30pm	Everyone
Fri 14 th	Celebration Worship – 2.30pm	Year 1 families
Fri 14 th	Teddy Bear's Picnic – After school PTA event	All families
Mon 17 th	Garsington Day 2	Woodland Class
Thurs 20 th	Reserve Sports Day – 1.30pm	Everyone
Fri 21 st	Celebration Worship – 2.30pm	EYFS families
Fri 28 th	Celebration Worship – 2.30pm	Year 3 & 4 families
July 2019		
Tues 2 nd	Transition Day	All children
Fri 5 th	Celebration Worship – 2.30pm	Year 1 & 2 families
Wed 10 th	Opera First - Garsington (evening performance)	More info to follow
Fri 12 th	Reports Out	Everyone
Fri 19 th	Celebration Worship – 2.30pm	EYFS families
Wed 24 th	End of Term – 1.30pm	Everyone